
This week at Lamb of God  +  November 7, 2021 
Worship Attendance   

10:00 am—93 

Sunday 9:00 –9:40 am 
9:00—9:30 am 
 
10:00 am 
 
11:30 am—1:30 pm 

Adult Bible Study 
Ms Chrissy Teens Bible Study 
For 10 years old + 
Worship Service 
In person & Live Streaming 
Fellowship Hour 

Monday 1:00 pm 
6:00 pm 

Women’s Bible Study 
Church Council Meeting 

Tuesday 10:00 am Quilters 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study—Life of David 
In person & Live Streaming 
Bible study—Explaining the  
Scary Stuff in Revelation 
In person & Live Streaming 

Thursday 2:00 pm 
 

Yard Maintenance 
 

 

Our next time to help with the Franklin 
Ave. Mission will be Tuesday, November 

16th and Thursday,  November 18th.   
Mark your calendar. 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the 
glory of God, from Norma Neuhart, in memory of her 
son, Matthew. 
From Robert & Grace Ann Swanson, in celebration of 
Grace Ann’s Birthday. 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES  -  
 

 Sunday morning Bible Study at 9:am:  A longer look at the Lessons. 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Joshua 
 Wednesday at 10:00 am - The Life of David 
 Wednesday Evening at 7:00 pm—Explaining all the Scary Stuff in 

Revelation 
 
 

SUNDAY 9AM BIBLE STUDY: A LONGER LOOK AT THE    
LESSONS: 
 Those Scripture Readings that are a part of the Worship Service 
every Sunday, the ones that Pastor doesn’t preach on, have you ever 
wondered why they are included in the Service? As they are read 
have you ever wondered what Jesus is saying to you through them? 
Perhaps you’ve wondered if we couldn’t pause and take a longer 
look at them. Well, we can! Every Sunday morning from 9:00 AM- 
9:40 AM in the Fellowship Hall we will take a longer look at one or 
more of the readings from the upcoming Worship Service. If you’re 
coming for worship at 10 AM, come a little earlier and join us in    
being fed by God’s Word and prepared to worship and praise Him.  

 

 

QUILTS+ON THE PEWS-THE QUILTS WILL BE UP FOR 2 
MORE WEEKS. 
This morning the Quilters have put out a few of their creations on the 
back of the pews.  If you would like to purchase one of these quilts, the 
Twin size is $45.00 and the Baby size is $35.00.  The proceeds go      
toward the Quilters to purchase more sheets, thread, batting and        
supplies to make these beautiful quilts. See one of the quilters if you are 
interested in one of them.  



CHOIR MEETING 
On Sunday, November 7th following the Worship service there will be 
a meeting for anyone interested in singing in our Choir. See Ruth 
Wass for more information. 

CALENDARS 
The large and pocket 2022 calendars that the  
Ladies of the Lamb sell are available now. The 
cost will be $7.00 for the large and $4.00 for the 
pocket calendar.  They are on a table in the     
fellowship hall. 

HELP WANTED! 
The Quilters would love to 

have you on Tuesday  

morning, at 10:00 am,  to 

help with the quilts.          

No Experience necessary.  

There are other things that 

need to be done.  You are welcome to come and help-they even take 

a break, sometimes donuts, sometimes a homemade cake or    

brownies.  All are welcome for the fun,  fellowship and food. 

FLOWER CHART 
The new 2022 Flower Chart has been posted on the bulletin board.  
If you would like to sponsor a Sunday  morning’s Altar Flowers, 
please sign your name next to the week that you would like to 
have. Altar Flowers are $30.00 for the two vases 

BIBLE STUDY + THE LIFE OF DAVID 
I invite you to join me on Wednesdays beginning November 10th, 
2021 for a brief time of worship, followed by a LifeLight Bible 
Study on the Life of David. It will take place in the Fellowship Hall 
at 10:00 AM. Study guides will be made available for you at that 
time.  Pastor Mark Pretznow  



PRIVATE HOME COMMUNION:  

 Pastor Mark would like to offer a short   devotional time with 
the Lord’s Supper for those who, because of COVID-19 or other 
reasons are not comfortable coming and communion at a public 
worship service, but might be comfortable with Pastor Dave or 
Pastor Mark coming into your home at a time of your choosing. 
If you are interested in this ministry, please call the Church    
Office.  

CONFIRMATION CLASS  

Lamb of God Confirmation Class Sunday, at 5:00 pm in the     

Fellowship Hall.   



MS CHRISSY’S TEENS BIBLE STUDY 
SUNDAYS 9:00 AM—9:30 AM.   

 
Ms. Chrissy is hosting a Teens Bible Study for those 10 years old and  
beyond on Sunday mornings in the Youth Room, adjacent to the         
fellowship hall. 
 
CHILDREN’S CHURCH RETURNS SUNDAY MORNING 
We have resumed Children’s Church during our Worship services at 
10:00 am.  Following Pastor’s Children’s message, those kids who 
have their parents permission, and would like to, can join Ms. Chrissy 
in the recently cleaned and sanitized kids room. Children will be back 
during the Offertory, so they can have Communion with their family. 
 

SUNDAY MORNING GREETERS WANTED: 
The Stewardship/Evangelism Committee is looking for volunteers 
who would like to serve as Greeters on Sunday morning.  Let our 
Church Secretary Carey Onore know if you are interested. 
  

SUNDAY MORNING COMMUNION GATEKEEPERS: 
The Elders are looking for volunteers to assist directing             
worshipers during Communion. You would serve in teams of two, 
letting people know row by row when it’s their turn to come up for 
Communion, and when they can approach the rail for their turn. 
Please contact Head Elder Ervin Glann (810) 287-8793 or Elder 
Kurt Nelson (810) 232-0964 if you are interested.

 

Wanted: Volunteers to Sponsor  

our  Sunday Fellowship Hour 

You would plan, purchase, set up and clean up.  You can make, 

or buy treats. (Entermann’s Outlet store is a great resource).  We 

suggest one to two families/individuals for each Sunday.  A sign

-up sheet is on the bulletin board in the Fellowship Hall. 



 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com  
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

Date Greeters Gatekeepers for  
Communion 

11-7-21 Karen Gleason Brian Tretheway & Carey Onore 
Karen Gleason & Madelyn Grim 

11-14-21 Tom Hansen Joanne Glann & Cindy Goodall 
Jim & Chrissy Cates 

11-21-21 Dale Norrington Dale & Lori Norrington 
Nick Grim & Madelyn Grim 

11-24-21 Carey Onore Carey Onore & Cindy Goodall 
Brian Tretheway & Karen 
Gleason 



PHONE A FRIEND/GREETING CARD MINISTRY 

Our Homebound members and those who are in Care Facilities 
love to have a call from their friends at Lamb of God. Please  
consider    calling those you know.  We would also like to send 
cards to our  Homebound and Care Facility members, as well as 
those who are  unable to attend live worship Zoom/Live Stream 
Bible Studies and Worship.  If you would like to participate in 
sending cards then simply purchase your own greeting card then 
pick up labels with names and address on them available on the 
table by Pastor’s   office.  Affix these address labels and mail the 
cards..  There is also a directory, if you want to send to anyone of 
our congregation.   There is also some cards on the free table. 

A WORD ABOUT THE OFFERING COLLECTED AT LOG: 
God has provided each of us with what we need and more than we 
need.  As Stewards (Managers) of His gracious gifts He calls us to 
give back to Him a portion to support the ministry of our Church.  
Yet we do not want to guilt people, especially visitors, into giving 
by passing the Offering Plate during the Worship Service.  Instead 
we ask that you fulfill this obligation by dropping off your        
Offering Envelopes in the Offering Box located in the Narthex as 
you enter or leave the Sanctuary, in the Offering Box located 
across from the Office during Office hours from Monday-Friday 
9Am—1 PM, by mailing us your envelope, or by using the link  
for online giving found on our website :                                                
http://www.lambofgodlutheranflint.com. 

 Elder’s  Schedule  

Date Time Elder 

11/7/21 10:00 am Gerald Prosch & Ervin Glann 

11/14/21 10:00 am Fred Wass & Kurt Nelson 

11/21/21 10:00 am Fred Hill & Jim Bur 

11/24/21 7:00 pm Ervin Glann & Fred Wass 



 



NOTES FROM FRANKLIN AVE MISSION  (FAM)  
 
THE LUKE CLINIC 
The time is fast approaching for The Luke Clinic to open in the lower 
level of FAM. We are finishing up a few small projects and tentatively 
plan to open November 10th. The Luke Clinic will provide prenatal 
care and infant care for expecting mothers and their babies in the Flint 
area. There are many areas in which you can support Franklin Avenue 
Mission and The Luke Clinic. Here is a short list of what is needed:   
Diaper Bags, Onesies, Sleepers, PJ’s, Hooded Baby Towels, Receiving 
Blankets, No Scratch Mittens, Socks, Bibs, Burp Clothes, Hats, Wash 
Clothes, Pacifiers, Nail Clippers, Diaper Rash Cream, High Chairs, 
Strollers, Boppy Pillows, Teething Rings All clothing needs are 0-3 
month size. Most items can be gently used or new. Please use your    
discretion on the condition if a used item. All donations will be greatly 
appreciated by the families we will be serving. “Many hands make light 
work” we have all heard this saying before and it sure does apply when 
it comes to raising a baby. We will need medical volunteers and regular 
volunteers to make this clinic a success. This is a minimal time       
commitment of 2 days a month. If you find it in your heart to serve at 
The Luke Clinic please contact Shari at FAM 810-516-1327.  
 

November 7 – All Saints’ Day 
“With angels, archangels, and with all the company of heaven 
…” (Service of the Sacraments, Proper Preface). When we gather 
around the altar of the Lord in His House, we pray and praise God with 
“all the company of heaven.” Those we have lost in the Lord are not 
truly lost to us – they have simply entered their rest with the Lord. As 
we gather to worship our Lord, we gather along with them. On the Last 
Day, everything that God has given into the care of our stewardship will 
fade away – everything except our brothers and sisters in Christ. Caring 
for one another in love and grace is our highest calling. 

CHRISTMAS TREE 
We would like to purchase a Pencil, Prelit, Christmas tree for the    
Altar.  If you would like to donated towards this Christmas Tree, 
there are envelopes on the table by Pastors office.  Thank you. 



Drive Thru 
Trick or Treating 

 

Thank you to everyone for your 
support for our Drive Thru Trick or Treating.  We had 
such a fun time, greeting the children and adults.  There 
were approximately 416 children and 208 Adults.  Thank 
you for those who donated candy, made yummy soups 
and sandwiches.  For those that packaged over 200      
donuts to pass out.  Thank you to everyone!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



Scrip orders will be  
taken on 

Sunday, November 14th. 

THE LIFE OF DAVID 
BIBLE STUDY 

What comes to mind when you think 
of David in the Old Testament? The 
guy who killed Goliath? The guy who 
committed adultery with Bathsheba? 
The great king of Israel to whom all 
other kings would be compared to by 
Scripture? He was these things and 
more.  The LORD referred to David 
as “a man after His own heart.”  
 

I invite you to join me on Wednesdays 
beginning November 10th, 2021 for a 
brief time of worship, followed by a 
LifeLight Bible Study on the Life of 
David. It will take place in the         
Fellowship Hall at 10:00 AM. Study 
guides will be made available for you 
at that time. There is no cost to you 
for the material. However, if you so 
desire, you can add a donation to 
your weekly offering to cover the cost 
of purchase, which was $7.00 for 
each study guide.  
Pastor Mark Pretznow  


